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The	feed-in	tariff	must	keep	up	with	wholesale	power	prices.	
	
The	feed-in	tariff	must	be	regulated	and	NOT	optional	for	suppliers.	This	would	
bring	NSW	in	line	with	other	States.	
	
The	feed-in	tariff	should	recognise	the	contribution	solar	is	making	to	the	
Climate	Change	mitigation	targets.	
	
A	more	realistic	feed-in	tariff	would	give	me	a	better	incentive	to	use	off-peak	
power	and	feed	in	my	excess	generation	during	the	daylight	peak	times	when	the	
network	needs	it.	I	currently	use	most	of	my	power	during	the	daylight	hours	so	I	
use	it	directly	and	it	does	not	get	into	the	network.	
	
So,	the	feed-in	tariff	has	to	be	fair	and	recognise	roof-top	solar	as	the	major	
generation	source	that	it	is.	
	
Kym	Mogridge		
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